
Centennial	Bass	Club	
September	22,	2015	Minutes	

	
	
Call	to	Order:	Scott	Gablehouse	
	
Secretary	Report:	Motion	to	accept	the	minutes	as	posted,	2nd	and	passed.	
	
Treasurer	Report:	Nate	Caldwell	
	
General	Fund:	$	1618.84	
FMO:		$	2513.85	
CAST:		$	530.27	
Junior:	$	1031.42	
High	School:	$	1071.75	
	
Tournament	Director:	Terry	Carwin	
Nothing	to	report.		
Pueblo	left	
	
Team	TD:	Chris	Jones		
Nebraska	and	here.	Vote	for	October	1st	tournament.	Horsetooth?	Was	lonetree	but	switch	to	
Horsetooth.		
2	week	out,	back	at	Horsetooth.		
	
Conservation:	John	Murphy	
Need	lights	on	the	docks.	If	we	can	find	them,	we	can	buy	them	and	put	them	up.	Needs	to	be	solar,	12	
volt,	need	to	build	a	frame,	they	will	build	the	frame	if	we	can	find	the	lights.	Need	LED	good	enough	for	
a	dock	light.	Want	to	attach	to	cages.	Centennial	has	to	buy	them,	Larimer	County	will	not.	They	don’t	
have	the	money.	Their	money	is	budgeted	for	other	things.	Batteries	plus	will	give	us	the	batteries	and	
light	bulbs	and	LED’s.	Everyone	needs	to	search	and	find	the	lights.		
October	17	clean	up	8am-10am.		
	
Activities:	Craig	McMillin	
Nothing	to	report.	
	
FMO:	Bill	Wilson	
Silent	auction	check	went	to	Nate	on	September	23.	Sponsors	want	their	shirts.		
Next	year-Bill	will	delegate	sponsors	off	to	other	club	members.	We	had	to	buy	some	items	for	silent	
auction	and	would	prefer	not	to	have	to	purchase	anything.	Berkley	is	coming	on	board	for	next	year.		
Survey	is	done.	Frank	will	email	out	to	FMO	email	list.	Frank	and	Echo	volunteer	to	pick	up	trailer	to	
inventory	the	items	and	make	sure	things	are	working	correctly.	Maybe	draw	up	a	plan	to	know	where	
banners	should	be	etc.	Possibly	to	a	mock	run.		
	
CAST:	Bill	Wilson	
Sam’s	did	not	give	$500.00	this	year	unlike	last	year.	Lost	$500.00	from	Kohls.	If	anyone	knows	more	
sponsors	that	would	be	great.	Need	more	money	for	CAST	for	next	year.	CAST	owes	Centennial	$500-



$600	for	food.		Get	food	from	1	of	the	members.		Their	family	has	a	slaughter	house.		1st	Saturday	in	
June	every	year.		
	
Federation:	Frank	
Nothing	to	report.	State	team	Qualifier	Lake	Tenkiller	Oklahoma.		
	
Juniors:	Frank	
Season	over.	Getting	kids	and	High	Schoolers	signed	up	for	next	year.	Colton	&	Hunter	qualified	for	
Nationals	next	year.	Probably	Kentucky	Lake.	Dates	for	Western	Divisional	is	assigned	December-
February.		
	
Old	Business:	
New	member	policy.	5	things	that	need	to	happen	to	become	a	member	of	Centennial.		
Read	old/new	bylaws	for	possible	new	members.	Needs	to	be	read	twice	before	accept.	As	soon	as	it’s	
voted	on,	it	would	take	effect.		Could	have	issues	with	team	tournaments.	Consensus	is	that	if	you	want	
to	fish	a	team	tournament,	you	need	to	be	a	member	of	Centennial.	Email	needs	to	go	out	and	let	
people	know.	Notes	need	to	be	taken	to	acknowledge	who	is	actual	a	member.	If	there	is	a	meeting	
following	a	tournament,	then	it	counts	as	a	regular	meeting	and	possible	new	member	can	be	voted	in	
that	night.		
George	expressed	the	Ault	parade	was	great	with	the	Bass	Boats.		
	
New	Business:		
Labor	Day	parade	in	Windsor	had	George	and	Frank	with	boats	and	next	year	they	plan	on	pulling	the	
Centennial	Trailer	and	a	boat.		
4th	of	July	parade	in	Greeley	next	year.		Will	need	volunteers	for	the	parades	next	year.		
	
Adjourn,	Motion,	2nd	and	passed.	


